
 

LEGAL NOTICE  

PUBLIC HEARING 

MERRIMACK VILLAGE DISTRICT (MVD) 
 

 

The MVD Board of Commissioners (BOC) does hereby give notice that there will be a 

Public Hearing on Monday, February 28, 2022 at 7:00pm in the Little Theater at 

Merrimack High School, 38 McElwain Street, Merrimack, NH to discuss the 2022-2023 

proposed Operating Budget and Warrant Articles including any Petitioned Warrant 

Articles. The BOC will meet in session immediately after the public hearing to take 

action on the proposed 2022-2023 Operating Budget and Warrant Articles that will come 

before the voters at the Annual Meeting on March 29, 2022. 

 

This hearing is being held in accordance with the requirements of NH RSA 40:13 and 

NH RSA 31:95-b. 

 

Please visit our website for meeting changes or additional information due to COVID at 

www.mvdwater.org  

 

   Board of Commissioners 

   Merrimack Village District 

 

http://www.mvdwater.org/

